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December 1, 2006 
 
 
Via Email and U.S. Mail 
 
Hon. Christina M. Hayes 
Administrative Law Judge 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
550 Capitol Street, N.E. 
Salem, OR  97308-2148 
 
 

Re: UE 180 – Oral Argument 
 
Dear Judge Hayes: 

In accordance with your November 22, 2006 Ruling, the Industrial Customers of 
Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) requests time to speak at the oral argument scheduled for 
December 12, 2006 in Docket No. UE 180.  ICNU may address exhibit ICNU/412 in its remarks, 
but it is my understanding that Portland General Electric Company has agreed to remove the 
confidential designation from that exhibit.  ICNU does not intend to address any other 
confidential information. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
/s/ S. Bradley Van Cleve 
S. Bradley Van Cleve 

 
cc: Service list (via email) 


